
                                                  

 ACME TOWNSHIP  
 SHORELINE PARK AND PRESERVATION ADVISORY NOTES 
 Wednesday, May 29,  2013, 4:30 p.m. 
 Acme Township Hall 
 6042 Acme Road, Williamsburg MI 49690 

 
 

Meeting called to Order at  4:34 p.m. 
 
Members present: F.Gingras  (Co-chairs),C. Abernethy, J. Aukerman, D. Fry,  P. Salathiel 
Members excused: K. Guy, D. Krause, J. Maitland, O. Sherbereneau, J. Watts 
Staff present:  M. Olds, GTRLC 
   M. McDonough, GTRLC 
   N. Edwardson, Recording Secretary 
 
A quorum of the Shoreline Advisory was not present.  No motions could be entertained or 
formal action taken.  Due to the lack of a quorum these are meeting notes and not minutes, and 
are not subject to approval. 
 
Public Comment:  
G. LaPointe, Board Trustee commented about the recent “walk thru” at Bayside, with Olds,  Acme 
Township Zoning administrator, Lennox and J. Iacoangeli, township planner. As a result of this 
meeting two resolutions will be presented at the June Board meeting  for approval of professional 
services to conduct a topographic and boundary survey for Bayside and Bunker Hill Parks and to 
retain Beckett & Raeder to prepare a development land cost estimate for Bayside park improvements. 
 
1.    Acquisitions - McDonough 
       McDonough said the Beach Club closing is scheduled for Friday, May 31st. There will not be a  
      closing on the 15’ strip for at least 30-60 days.   

 
2.    Deconstruction – McDonough 
       McDonough reviewed the meeting held on Tuesday, May 28th with the deconstruction team. 
      Sub-contractors are all local. Staging will begin on June 14th. 
   
3.    Fundraising – Olds 

Olds reviewed the funding that we have secured and the amount that we will need to complete    
the work.  Olds talked about the Acme Shoreline Deconstruction Viewing on Thursday, June 20, 
2013, beginning at 11:00 am.  We will watch as machine operators deconstruct, unveiling views 
of East Bay while making way for a new public park. More details to follow. 

 
4.    Communications 

   Aukerman will continue to work on the “Q and A” regarding the Shoreline.  The 
       Township resident letter that we discussed at earlier meetings will be on hold until the  
       deconstruction is completed 
 
Adjorned at 5:45 p.m.     
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